
From: Dan Turner 
Sent: Wednesday, 22 February 2006 10:37 AM 
To: Water Submissions 
Subject: Water and Sewerage charges. 
 
 
Since these were paid for by tax payers, why does the Government think 
it should be entitled to a Profit over and above that needed to extend 
the services. Isn't this double dipping! 
 
 
 
 
Dan Turner 
Director, Technical Services 
Ph 9881 1944 
Fax 9881 3092 
Mobile 0417 961 240 
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